ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS

Sealed Bids, will be received by the Pearl Public School District Board of Trustees
until 2:00 p.m. on Monday, May 15, 2017 at the Pearl Public School District
Administrative Office, located at 3375 Highway 80, Pearl, Mississippi 39208 at
which time and place the bids will be publicly opened and read for the following
project: All bids shall be signed, sealed and marked on the outside of the
envelope “PHS Theatrical Lighting Control System”---Bid # 234.

PEARL HIGH SCHOOL
THEATRICAL LIGHTING CONTROL SYSTEM

PEARL PUBLIC SCHOOL DISTRICT
PEARL, MISSISSIPPI

Bidders may obtain a complete set of material specifications from:

Ms. Beth Ditto
Pearl Public School District
3375 Highway 80 East
Pearl, Mississippi 39208
(601) 932-7916

The Owner reserves the right to reject any and all bids and to waive informalities.
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